

January 5, 2017



Via email: mycatkyle@gmail

Dear Jennifer,

We are please to inform you that a donation was made in honor of Jen and Kyle by Milia

The donation included the following message:

Jen and Kyle, we just made our yearly donation to URIPALS from the 2016 sales of the My Cat Kyle's #CatsAgainstDV Tickle Pickle.

Looking forward to an even more successful year in 2017!

The donation helps Urban Resource Institute provide quality, compassionate and innovative client-centered services to victims of domestic violence and their pets and other vulunerable populations so that they may lead the safest and fullest lives possible.

To learn more about Urban Resource Institute, visit our website www.urinyc.org and learn more about our programs, including URI's **People and Animals Living Safely** (URIPALS), a program that lets families fleeing domestic violence bring their beloved pets with them and co-shelter in place.

I hope you have a great holiday season.

All the best,

Esther Alix

Development Manager